
SWOA sponsored British Orienteering Event Safety Workshop 

Sunday 23 February 2014 
 

The South West Orienteering Association is organising a  British Orienteering 
Event Safety Workshop in Staunton, Forest of Dean. The free Workshop is 

aimed at  all current and future event officials. But any interested orienteer, 

young and old will be most welcome too.  Event safety is ultimately the result 
of the combined efforts of the organiser, planner, controller and competitors of 

any event.  
 

Date:    Sunday 23 February 2014 
Time:    3pm to 6pm. After the NGOC galoppen at Knockalls Enclosure (1km). 

Venue:  White Horse Inn, Staunton, Forest of Dean, GL16 8PA, grid reference 
SO 548127. Meals available all day. www.whitehorseinnstaunton.co.uk 

 
Content: Interactive review of key aspects of event safety and welfare for all 

participants; including search and rescue and risk assessments. You are 
reminded that organisers of Level C events and above are advised to attend an 

Event Safety Workshop, and it is a requirement for becoming a licensed 
Controller or moving to the next level. All attendees will receive a British 

Orienteering certificate of attendance. 

Bookings: To Katy Dyer BOK (Event Safety Tutor) before 22.2.14 please,  
tel 0117 968 4173, family.dyer@blueyonder.co.uk 

 
SWOA  website: www.sworienteeringassociation.co,uk 
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